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Sun Glow Project
During my time at Bill Lamberts I was involved in project of 6 studio type apartments that are in the process of being built off south st Marys.  The owner of the project is Jim Poteet and they will be live in work spaces.  When I started on the project it was still in the design faze Lambert sent me out to work out the dimensions of the land from where the tree’s were at to the adjacent buildings and how close the sunglow building was to the new construction that we were designing.  I also had to take measurements of the sunglow building and Poteet’s office so we could make models of the site.  The process of the project had many opsticals from the different committees that we had to go though like the historic district to codes and a very small budget.  

The first thing I learned is that the historic district has many restrictions when it comes to building in that area, from height requirements to materials used on the exterior of a place to the color that you can use.  The main problem they had with our design was the exterior of the building.  Lambert wanted the exterior to be corrugated metal but the king Williams’s association said it can’t be that way because it’s not appropriate for that area.  Lambert was arguing that since the land is commercial and its on a commercial area and that the buildings on the other side of the street parallel to it all have corrugated metal on their facades that he should be able to have it on his.


I also found out after going though all this that its all in who you know in the board and at the city to get things done fast and if you get on the bad side of those on the board they will make it very difficult for you.

Lambert got everything with the façade resolved and we were still working on figuring out how the roof pitch would work at first he wanted a slight pitch to the roof then he changed it to an almost flat roof but now it looks like it will return to being a flat roof.  Lambert put me in charge of designing some stairs for the lofts but everything I came up with wasn’t workable and with only a budget of one thousand dollars the cheapest thing to do was to get these industrial style ladders that he had used before.  I also made a few sketchup model’s for him of the surrounding homes the sunglow that’s in front of the loft’s and of Jim Poteet’s office for we could study how the sun would come into the site and into the lofts.


At the moment Lambert is still making changes to the interior since they are only eight hundred square feet Lambert is trying to make it appealing as possible for the budget that he was given by trying to make the bathroom and kitchen intrusting and by bringing in light to the spaces.


I have all the files and sketches in a cd so you can look though them and see what I was working on thanks

            Andy

